OFF-BASE DRINKING WATER
SAMPLING NEAR MARINE CORPS

AUXILIARY LANDING FIELD BOGUE
OPEN HOUSE

The Navy and Marine Corps are conducting drinking water well
sampling near Marine Corps Auxiliary Landing Field Bogue beginning
in June 2023. The sampling is for certain per- and polyfluoroalkyl
substances (PFAS), which may be present in these drinking water
wells due to past use on base of firefighting foam, or other PFAS-
containing materials.

We invite you to attend an Open House:

Tuesday, June 27, 2023 | anytime between 5-7 p.m.
Carteret County Aquatic and Wellness Center

(also known as The GYM)
300 Taylor Notion Road, Cape Carteret, North Carolina

We will have informational displays about this sampling along

with representatives from the Navy, Marine Corps, North Carolina
Department of Environmental Quality, North Carolina Department of
Health and Human Services, and Carteret County Health Department
available to answer questions you may have.

If you have a drinking water well on your property and your property
is located within the sampling area, the Navy and Marine Corps
would like permission to sample your drinking water at no cost to
you. You may schedule a drinking water well sampling appointment
by calling 877-MCBOGUE (877-622-6483) and leaving a message
with your name, property address, and telephone number.

We are committed to keeping the public informed of the Navy and
Marine Corps drinking water sampling. For more information, please
visit our website at: https://www.navfac.navy.mil/BoguePFAS.
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